OMB CONTROL NUMBER: 0704-XXXX
OMB EXPIRATION DATE: XX/XX/XXXX
Wave 1 Survey Reminder
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello [Insert First Name],

Thank you for your continued participation in the Navy New Parent Support Program Evaluation. We have noticed that you have not yet completed the survey we sent you. Please complete the survey by [Insert Date]. The survey should take about 40 minutes to complete.

Follow this link to the Survey:
${l://SurveyLink?d=Take the Survey}
 
Within one week of completing the survey, you will receive an Amazon e-gift card (via email) in the amount of $30.

If you have any questions concerning the research study, please contact Ryan P. Chesnut, Ph.D., by phone (1-814-865-9637) or email (rpc5108@psu.edu).

Thank you again for your participation!

Sincerely,

Ryan P. Chesnut, Ph.D.
Principal Investigator



Wave 2 Survey Reminder
Hello [Insert First Name],

Thank you for your continued participation in the Navy New Parent Support Program Evaluation. We have noticed that you have not yet completed the survey we sent you. Please complete the survey by [Insert Date]. The survey should take about 20 minutes to complete.

Follow this link to the Survey:
${l://SurveyLink?d=Take the Survey}
 
Within one week of completing the survey, you will receive an Amazon e-gift card (via email) in the amount of $20.

If you have any questions concerning the research study, please contact Ryan P. Chesnut, Ph.D., by phone (1-814-865-9637) or email (rpc5108@psu.edu).

Thank you again for your participation!

Sincerely,

Ryan P. Chesnut, Ph.D.
Principal Investigator

Wave 3 & 4 Survey Reminder
Hello [Insert First Name],

Thank you for your continued participation in the Navy New Parent Support Program Evaluation. We have noticed that you have not yet completed the survey we sent you. Please complete the survey by [Insert Date]. The survey should take about 50 minutes to complete.

Follow this link to the Survey:
${l://SurveyLink?d=Take the Survey}
 
Within one week of completing the survey, you will receive an Amazon e-gift card (via email) in the amount of $25.

If you have any questions concerning the research study, please contact Ryan P. Chesnut, Ph.D., by phone (1-814-865-9637) or email (rpc5108@psu.edu).

Thank you again for your participation!

Sincerely,

Ryan P. Chesnut, Ph.D.
Principal Investigator






